

T 0161 234 1090
 @Rolls_Crescent

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Dear Parents/carers,

We are delighted to be able to share with you the report we received from our recent OFSTED inspection.

The inspectors judged all areas of our school to be 'good' and were very positive about the progress we have made as a school since our previous inspection in June 2013.

The report acknowledges effective management, good teaching, improved attainment, good behaviour of pupils and highly positive views from the majority of parents/ carers in our "rapidly improving, well organised, harmonious and culturally diverse school."

Particular strengths of the school are highlighted in the key findings on the first page of the report, along with our areas for improvement- which we are already planning to address.

Well done to all the pupils who read to inspectors or talked to the inspectors about their work and views of the school. Inspectors commented that our children had made them feel very welcome and were impressed with their good behaviour and manners.

The inspection team asked us to pass on their thanks to those parents/carers who spoke to them during the inspection or filled out a questionnaire, and we would also like to express our appreciation for your support and positive views expressed about our school.

We would also like to express our pride in our committed and dedicated staff team who have worked extremely hard to implement improvements and thank them for their continued support.

We will be discussing the report in more detail in our next parents'/carers' meeting on Thursday June 4th at 6.00pm and would be very pleased if you could join us then.

Yours Sincerely

H Turner and J Reynolds Heads of School















